
ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Ministry of Interior of the Republic of Cyprus would like to assure of its determination to 

support the Permanent Residency Program which aims in granting Immigration Permits to 

applicants, who are third country nationals and intend to invest in the Republic of Cyprus. 

The fast –track procedure established by the Cyprus Government, will not be affected in any 

way by recent developments in Cyprus.  

The Cyprus Government would like to reassure any person concerned, that the Permanent 

Residency Program will continue, providing third country nationals with the opportunity to 

utilize the benefits deriving from investing in the Republic of Cyprus.  
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